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14th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Key Stage 1 ‘Stay and Read’ 

 

Last academic year we trialled a parents’/carers’ ‘Stay and Read’ where adults were invited into school to 

read with their child.  The session was very successful so in light of this, we would like to make the 

mornings a regular weekly event.  We are trying to promote ‘reading for pleasure’ with your children and 

this will be a fantastic opportunity to come and share a book in an informal setting.  You are welcome to 

bring in a book from home or share a book from the classroom with your child. 

 

Our first morning will be on Wednesday, 27th September from 8.50-9.20am. This will be followed by 

sessions on the following dates, running until the half-term holiday: 

Wednesday 4th October 

Wednesday 11th October 

Wednesday 18th October 

 

Please complete the slip below if you are able to attend the session on 27th September, this will give us an 

idea of numbers. 

We do hope you can join us! 

 

 

 

Mrs C Inhester 

Key Stage 1 and English Leader 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

I would like to attend the reading morning on Wednesday 27th September 2017 

Signed _______________________________ 

Parent of ________________________________ 

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Acting Headteacher, Phil Barnett, supported 

by the Assistant Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Learning Mentor, Kerry Dyas.   

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503                  social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 


